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Tuesday 22" January 2019
West Somerset Railway PLC
STAFFING REVIEW

The West Somerset Railway is reviewing the number and nature of staff posts. The purpose of this is to improve the
efficiency and sustainability of the railway in the long term. Those staff whose posts are under review are being
consulted about the potential future arrangements, bearing in mind the need to reduce costs.

At this stage, it can be confirmed that three posts at Head of Department level, namely, the Heads of Commercial,
Human Resources and Operations have been removed and the current post holders have been notified that, with
regret, they are leaving the service of the Railway.

Chairman, Jonathan Jones-Pratt said: “This is a very challenging time for the Railway and we recognise that these
decisions have a very significant impact on all our staff, but particularly those directly affected. We are very
saddened indeed when we have to lose any of our highly committed staff team but we must act in the best interests
of the future of the Railway as a whole. All the staff who have recently left and those who may, following
consultation, be leaving in the near future, shall go with our very best wishes for the future.”




